U .
o Wolf Creek Public Schools
October 18, 2016

Kevin Waugh, M.P.
Saskatoon-Gasswood
House of Commons
Parliament Buildings
Ottawa, ON K1A 0AB

Jayson Lovell
Superintendent of Schools

Dear Mr. Waugh,

Wolf Creek Public Schools wishes to express our support for Bill C-241 to amend the
Excise Tax Act and provide a full rebate of G.S.T. for Canadian schoo! boards.

School boards across Canada rely on government funding to provide education
6000 Highway 2A programs and opportunities to students. A full rebate of the G.S.T. to school boards
Ponoka, Alberta T4J 1P6 would increase funding available to create and maintain education opportunities for

students throughout our country.
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k) Sincerely,

Inciusive Learning Services
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Jason Lovell
Superintendent

Cc The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, P.C., M.P., Prime Minister
The Honourable Hon. Bill Morneauy, P.C., M.P., Minister of Finance
Blaine Calkins, MP Red Deer-Lacombe
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